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06/03/20 
 
 
Dear Parents/carer 
 
On Wednesday 11th March we are holding a Sports Relief Danceathon! We will be 
getting all the children involved throughout the day.  
 
Children are asked to wear ‘sportswear’ for £1 donation  
 
We will also be having a bake sale to raise the money for sports relief, please send in 
any home baked or bought goodies on the morning of 11th – please remember we 
are a NUT FREE school so please ensure that any treats do not contain nuts, children 
will then be able to buy the cakes for a donation. 
 
If you have any queries please contact the school office.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Rebecca Biddles. 
 


